
 
 
 
Sandburg’s mortuary science program has been placed on probation by the American Board of 
Funeral Service Education Committee on Accreditation (ABFSE), the accrediting agency that 
oversees all mortuary colleges in the nation. While under probation, Sandburg is still accredited 
by the ABFSE to fully operate the program and is accepting new students, offering degrees for 
completion and teaching as it has during the past 30 years. Adjustments and changes to end the 
probation status are underway to return Sandburg to good standing. 


